
 
 

Status of the “NO” responses on the SecƟon 1 – Annual Governance Statement for 24/25 

 

The Parish Council has noted a number of NO responses on its Annual Governance Statement 
2024/25. The Parish Council has an obligaƟon to explain its reasoning for the “No” responses and 
what (if any) changes it intends to make to avoid such responses in the future. 

The Parish Council responses will be considered at the Parish Council meeƟng scheduled for the end 
of September 2025.  

Once the responses are considered and approved by the Parish Council they will be published on the 
Parish’s website. 


